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Message from the Guest Editor

Historical network analysis is a method that uses metrics
and visualization techniques from graph theory to deepen
our understanding of the past. Increasingly, over the last
three decades, historical sources have been digitized and
aggregated. There is a growing number of datasets that
enable us to apply network analysis and reveal patterns
that can corroborate or contradict existing historical
narratives. Although the term "network" is o en used in the
study of religion, there have been few efforts to utilize the
recent advances in data and the availability of tools to
apply formal network analysis to the field. This Special
Issue invites articles that use network data, metrics, and
visualizations to gain new insights into religious history.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Fresh developments in the disciplines that consistently
make significant contributions to our understanding of
religious personality, authority, devotion, and community -
disciplines ranging from psychology, sociology, and
anthropology to history, art history, philosophy, literary
criticism, and political science – fuel general, as well as
scholarly, interest in the world’s religions.

Religions is inviting innovative and comparative
contributions. Please consider Religions as an exceptional,
exciting enterprise ready to reward your trust, attention,
and participation.
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